April 14, 2023

Mr. Steve Madrone

Chair, Humboldt County Board of Supervisors
825 5% St,

Eureka, Ca 95501

Dear Chair Madrone:

This letter is forwarded to the Board of Supervisors as a transmittal document for
the recommendations of the Measure Z/0 Citizen Advisory Committee for
expenditure of the 2022/2023 funding derived from Measure Z/O revenues. The
enclosed spreadsheet details the committee recommendations for funding and
was determined by a tier/ranking process that has been used by the committee in
recent years.

Committee members will be present when the matter is placed on your agenda
for consideration, and if you wish to have any further information or discuss any
aspect of the process, please feel free to contact me at any time.

Sincerely,

\m

Justin R Robbins, Chair, Measure Z/O Committee
707-986-7015
gm@sheltercove-ca.gov




